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Newsletter No 068 PAPAKURA
HIGH SCHOOL

8 August 2019

Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste
Dear Parents / Caregivers
School Start Times
Monday - Friday

Lessons Start
8:50am

At Papakura High School we are working hard to ensure students make the most of
their time in classes.

It has been noticed that some students are arriving at school after 8:50am the start of
lessons in school. This is extremely disruptive on the learning that takes place in the
class.

On some occasions, a student may have to be late to school. If this is the case we
ask that parents/whanau provide a note explaining the absence.

Thank you for your support in this.

Nga mihi

John Rohs
PRINCIPAL
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